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The Report of the Women’s Association was read by 
the Minister, who heartily congratulated the Association 
on the splendid work done by them during the year.

The Report of the Young People’s Society of Christian 
Endeavor was presented by Mr. Armstrong. The work of 
this Society was commended by the Minister to the more 
general support of the young people of the Congregation.

The Report of the J unior Society of Christian Endeavor 
was read by Miss Birdie Garvey.

The Minister read the Report of the King’s Daughters.

The Report of the Women’s Missionary Society was read 
by Miss R. McFarlane.

Under the head of New Business, Miss R. McFarlane read 
a complaint regarding the lighting and heating of the 
schoolroom. This was the first time, that the matter had 
come before the Board of Managers and they promised to 
attend to it satisfactorily.

Mr. James McQueen on behalf of the Congregation, pre­
sented an address and a well filled purse to Mr. Griffith, 
who had retired from the position of organist at the end of 
the year.

It was unanimously resolved that a hearty vote of 
thanks be tendered the Members of the Choir for their 
efficient services during the past year. Mr. Jas. Sclater 
on behalf of the Choir, briefly thanked the Congregation.

The Minister then formally introduced Mr. J. H. Smith 
F. G. C. M., the new organist, to the Congregation, and
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